
Dr haycock 

I attach a copy of the Note of the meeting on Haemophilia Centres 

on 15 October. You were unable to be present. This is a draft 
note and has been circulated to those present for comment. All 

comments have not yet been received, but so far man,y directors 
are emphasising the importance of paraa b) a) and d) on page 3. 

At a recent meeting with representatives of the Haemophilia 
Society Dr Ingram suggested it would be helpful if unite of 
cryoprecipitate could be pooled into botches of 5 as, apart from 
the ease of children, this was the usual dose, end such presenta-

tion would ease the work of treatment centres. I undertook to 
raise this with R.T.C.Directors, and wonder if you would agree 
this matter, and possibly the more general one of supply of 
cryoprecipitate,could be put on the agenda for the next meeting 

of R T C Directors. 
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